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MONTHLY BULLETIN ON IMPORT PARITY PRICING OF PETROLEUM 
PRODUCTS  

 
18th SEPTEMBER 2006 

 
 

The Energy Regulation Board has maintained the current prices of petroleum 
products for the month of September 2006. This follows an ERB Board Meeting 
held on 13th September 2006 at the ERB offices. This means that the prices of 
petroleum products from the last adjustment remain unchanged. As such, the 
pump prices of Petrol, Diesel and Kerosene for the month of September will 
remain the same as those for the month of August 2006. 
 
EXPECTED PUMP PRICES 
 
The expected average pump prices of petroleum products for September 2006 in 
Lusaka shall remain as follows: 
 

PUMP PRICES K/Litre PRODUCT 
Current New 

Petrol 5,817 5,817 
Diesel 4,732 4,732 

Kerosene 3,747 3,747 
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